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NOTICE
to all

IBEW Local Union 97 Members

In light of all the questions
regarding the National Grid Cash

Balance Plan, please be advised that
there have been several meetings on

this issue and discussions are
ongoing.

The Company plans to have a
response and a meeting with
Ted Skerpon and the Local 97

Benefits Committee
by June 14, 2019.

***PLEASE POST***
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